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As I travel around the country, I'm always shocked by how hard it is for others to 

vote. I have always been proud of being an Oregonian because of our progressive 

stance on vote by mail. I am always amazed by our voter turnout, and that is because 

of the accessibility of vote by mail. Please do not take away people's voices! 


